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The University policy prohibiting illegal drugs in the workplace is a protection of, and support for, the 
employees and students of The University of Scranton. Therefore, any employee convicted of a drug 
offense occurring in the workplace will be subject to disciplinary action (up to and including 
suspension, suspension without pay and termination) and may be required to satisfactorily 
participate in a drug abuse assistance or rehabilitation program as agreed upon between the 


